
ORGAN RESTORATION UPDATE – On Monday July 24th the 
Casavant workers returned to Zion to continue the cleaning and 
repair of our organ. The pipes that were removed and cleaned at 
Zion have now been returned to their place in the organ. The 
positiv is back and the stops for the pedals have now been 
releathered. We continue to wait for the return of the pipes and 
organ components that were shipped to the workshop in St. 
Hyacinthe, Quebec for cleaning and repair. The Casavant workers 
will not be working on site this week – the week of July 31st. Due to 
the restoration work the balcony will remain closed until further 
notice to protect the pipes and other materials related to the 
repair. Only the projectionist and the sexton will be allowed in the 
balcony.  

 
GOSPEL NIGHTS 2017 at the Pembroke Marina Ampitheatre on 
Saturday evenings for July and August.  This week – Saturday, July 
29th – the entertainer will be UTURN. 

 

This Week at Zion – July 31 – August 6 
 

Tues 7pm  The Valley Ramblers Practice 
   Pastor Paul on Holidays Until Aug. 10th  

Wed 7pm  Worship Service with Holy Communion  
   with Guest Preacher Rev. Larry Erhart 
   BULLETIN DEADLINE  

Sun 10am  Worship Service with Guest Preacher Pam 
   McNeil  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News & Announcements  
 

THE FLOWERS ON THE ALTAR TODAY have been sponsored by 
Jennifer Schoof in honour of her parents, Bob and Barb Schoof, 
who celebrate their 50th wedding anniversary on August 5, 2017.  
May God continue to bless you with many more years of happiness 
and loving memories.  “If we love one another, God lives in us, and 

his love is perfected in us.”  1 John 4:12 

 

A DONATION has been made to the Organ Restoration Fund by 
Bob and Barbara Schoof in thankfulness to God for blessings 
bestowed on them through their 50 years of marriage August 5th 
1967; particularly for their daughter, Jennifer, who is truly their 
“Guardian Angel”.  “God’s love was revealed among us in this way:  

God sent his only Son into the world so that we might live through 

him.”  1 John 4:9 

 

A DONATION has been made to the Organ Restoration & Stained 
Glass Windows Repair Fund by Jamie, Erica, Keanna & Nadia 
MacKinnon in thankfulness for their wonderful parents and 
grandparents, Ann & Bill MacKinnon, who are celebrating their 
50th Wedding Anniversary on July 29, 2017."  “But the 

lovingkindness of the Lord is from everlasting to everlasting.”  Psalm 

103:17a 

 
PLEASE NOTE – Pastor Paul will be on holidays this week until 
August 10th.  During this time, if you have a pastoral emergency, 
please contact Pastor Bruce Thompson either at St. Timothy’s 
Church office at 613-732-2992, or at home at 613-735-5631.  Also, 
during this time, Rev. Larry Erhart will be preaching and presiding 
over the Wednesday evening services, and Pam McNeil will be 
preaching at the Sunday service. 
 
HEALING RITE – If you feel the need for the healing rite before the 
scheduled days, please ask Pastor Paul and it can be shared in the 
vestry after worship. 
 

Weekly Statistics for July 19/23 

 

Attendance -  Wednesday – 23            Sunday  - 64                          
Offerings -       Regular - $1,837.00            Specials - $70.00 
 

Monthly Pre-Authorized Remittance (PAR) for July 

Regular - $4,243.00 Specials - $142.00, which equals $848.60 
for Regular and $28.40 for Specials per week. 
 

 


